

The Ferrars Academy Macaulay Road Luton LU4 OLL

Principal: Miss Sarah Green

**Tel:** 01582 573641 **Fax:** 01582 564415

Email: <a href="mailto:enquiries@ferrarsacademy.co.uk">enquiries@ferrarsacademy.co.uk</a>
Website: <a href="mailto:www.ferrarsacademy.co.uk">www.ferrarsacademy.co.uk</a>

Dear Parents/ Carers,

## Consultation Evening Year R, 1 and 2

28th September 2018

Parents Consultation this term will be on Tuesday 16th October 2018 between 3:30pm and 6:20 pm. We strongly recommend that you take this opportunity to discuss your child's progress with their class teacher.

We ask that you arrive five minutes earlier than your appointment to view your child's work and please be aware that each appointment is for ten minutes only; the teaching staff cannot talk at length about your child, as this will result in all later appointments running late.

If there are no convenient times available, please speak to your child's class teacher.

Please note: after school clubs will continue as normal.

To book your appointment please visit 'Parent Consultation' on ParentMail.

Yours sincerely

Sarah Green Principal















